
From:   

Sent: 13 July 2015 09:50 

To: Jeni Jackson 
Subject: Housing Development in Pyrford 
I strongly oppose the proposal to build 400+ houses in the 2 fields either side 
of Upshot Lane Pyrford. 
I live in Pyrford Heath which is very close to the proposed sites and have lived 
here for the past 36 years. 
I do understand and support government pressure to build more affordable 
homes in brown field sites but this is Green Belt land and it's quiet and 
pleasant outlook is why we moved here originally. 
The local roads are busy enough as it is without adding a possible 800 cars 
(assuming 2 per household).  
Upshot Lane is narrow and needs care especially when larger vehicles and 
especially bicycles are present (Upshot Lane is part of the Olympic Cycle 
route and the number of cyclists has risen significantly due to this). 
Pyrford Common Road plus Upshot Lane are both used to gain access to the 
A3 via Ripley where Newark Lane is particularly narrow at the Ripley junction. 
This junction is already busy and inadequate to handle the existing traffic load 
let alone further congestion that will inevitably arise if the building proposal 
goes ahead.  
Barry Gadd 
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